Cenotaph and Remembrance Garden

Work on the Cenotaph garden is completed, after unavoidable delays due to the Covid restictions. Thirteen trees and six specimen shrubs have again been planted to commemorate the Dolwyddelan men who died fighting during the two world wars. This time they are Moonbeam Silver Birch trees, they are slow growing and can tolerate both dry, wet and exposed positions (ideal for Dolwyddelan). Shrubs have been planted between the trees, along with hundreds of spring bulbs.

The Dolwyddelan Community Council would like to thank the following people and organisations for assisting in the renovation. This has truly been a community project and it could not have been managed without the help and skills of these individuals . . .

Armed Forces Covenant Fund Alan Farrar - ALFA Tree Services staff

Mike Finch - Mr Mow It All Garden Services and staff

Iwan Lloyd Davies, Ty Llwyd

Dolwyddelan Community Volunteers Dolwyddelan yn ei Blodau Members Conwy County Borough Council Snowdonia National Park Authority Dwr Cymru Les Roberts

Bruce Atkins Richard Barclay Mark & Vanda Westwood



